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JENNINGS MOVES TO EMERGENCY WATER RESTRICTIONS 

 
Jennings residents are advised that Emergency Water Restrictions commenced on 

Thursday, 19 December 2019.   
 
Emergency Water Restrictions reduce the target from 100 litres to 80 litres per person 

per day and have been implemented now that water is being carted to Stanthorpe to 
maintain supply. 

 
As water for Jennings residents is provided through Southern Downs Regional Council 
water storages at Wallangarra, the Emergency Level Water Restrictions applicable to 

all areas of Southern Downs Regional Council from 19 December 2019 also apply to 
Jennings. 

 
Further information is posted on the Tenterfield Shire Council website: 
tenterfield.nsw.gov.au 
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